

University Relations • 1 Aloha Tower Drive • Honolulu, HI 96813 - 4815 USA

T: + 1.808.687.7067 • E: ur@hpu.edu • www.hpu.edu/donate

December 28, 2015

Mr. Michael Miller Director of Operations / GM Tiki's Grill and Bar 2570 Kalakaua Ave Honolulu, HI 96815-3663

Dear Mr. Miller:

On behalf of the students, faculty, staff and Trustees of Hawai'i Pacific University, thank you for your generous gift-in-kind donation of two \$25 gift cards to *Tiki's Grill and Bar* in support of HPU's 2nd Annual Sharks Golf Tournament. Your generosity helps student athletes accomplish their goals on the court and in the classroom.

The Department of Athletics at HPU provides a comprehensive program of personalized learning and development to each of its student athletes to ensure the successful progression towards graduation. Upon the completion of their studies at HPU, each student athlete will leave the university with broader experiences, skills and knowledge as resources for the future. Your support of HPU Athletics helps equip each academic mentor and athletic leader with the tools necessary to aid our Sharks in the pursuit of learning, sportsmanship and community involvement.

Mahale!

Mahalo nui, your generosity will make a difference in the lives of so many.

Me ke aloha,

Sam Moku Vice President

University Relations

cc: Vince Baldemor – Executive Director, Athletics

cc: Gina Brewer, Women's Soccer Head Coach

-----please retain for your records------please retain for your

Tiki's Grill and Bar 2570 Kalakaua Ave Honolulu, HI 96815-3663 Date: 10/7/2015

Fund: Gift-In-Kind-2nd Annual Sharks Golf

Tournament

Description: 2-\$25 Gift Cards